
RAC GOLF COMMITTEE

Meeting Minutes – 4th floor room

October 30, 2024

The meeting was called to order at 9:30 AM

Members Present: Pearl Birnbaum, Don Eckerson, Ruth Johnson, Marty

O’Neill, Sue Schuldt, MaryAnne Wellander and Ron Larkin.

Dave Lowe, Molly Walker and Ted Roberts were excused.

It took a major effort to get the course open 16 days after the wind and rain. All

significant repairs are completed after three weeks. Use of sandbags protected

the clubhouse from damage.

Pond water looks clear of surface scum and the banks are trimmed.

Several large gators are being removed prior to the tournament on November

2nd.

New red, white and blue flags were procured for the tournament on November

2nd.

Food for the tournament was donated but Roza will provide the service.

The right side of #7 green is being cleared. This should help reduce time looking

for balls.

The Snowbird Membership special was expanded to allow members to start in

October, November or December.



Turnover in the Ranger ranks has led to an advertisement in the local paper.

Rangers trade work days for complimentary golf.

First Tee has been booked for Saturdays this fall and winter. Tee times are not

included in their use of the facilities.

The large display cooler in the clubhouse no longer works and is scheduled for

removal.

Number 8 overshoot continues as golfers continue to hit the green with a blind

shot. Consideration is being given to moving the blue tee back to reduce or

eliminate the problem.

The Club is advertising late day “Wine Leagues”...where you get the wine early

since the finish is after the clubhouse closes.

Bridge from #5 green to #6 tee is being monitored for replacement. Some

members have renamed the rails “frails”!

The November meeting of the committee is moved up to November 20th to avoid

any conflict with Thanksgiving Day.

Marty O’Neil, Chair

Dave Lowe, Secretary
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